SWOSU Pharmacy Fraternity Raising
Money for Cancer Research
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Kappa Epsilon pharmacy fraternity at Southwestern Oklahoma State University is
selling breast cancer awareness shirts to raise money for the American Cancer Society
for cancer research.

The shirts has been popular the past couple of years on the SWOSU campus, so KE
is bringing back the shirt sales through April 24. The fraternity has sold over 800 shirts
with over $6,000 in proceeds.

The shirts can be viewed and purchased on the SWOSU campus in the Dean of
Students Office, Room 212 of the Stafford Center. For individuals not on the SWOSU
campus, the shirts can be purchased by contacting Lena Lam for an order form.

More information on the fund raising event can be found on Facebook at "Save Second
Base." Lam can be reached at laml@student.swosu.edu or at 405.514.0963.



